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 Season's Greetings from the Aviation Graduate Council

Congratulations
on completing another successful semester. We hope that all of your
exams
 went well and wish you a wonderful break.


We would also like to congratulate our colleagues who successfully completed our program
 this semester:


Anthony Erstad, Jiefei Li, Paul Mulder, Chris Resotko, Peng Wang, Hunter Musselman, and
 Corey Brewer

Hangar Dance - January 24th 2014

 Mark
your calendars for January 24th. The AGC in collaboration with other
student
 organizations will be hosting a hangar dance. Ticket sales will
begin in January. The theme

 of the hangar dance is Casino

 Stay tuned for more information in the coming weeks!
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 Operations Center Callout

Our
colleagues at the operations center are looking for new students who
are willing to
 participate in various research projects.


The Operations Center is a component of A3IR-CORE, a University-level
Center of
 Research Excellence involving both internally- and
externally-funded applied research.

 Responsibilities will include
managing the Research Center’s computer system, automating
 data inputs,
troubleshooting various information systems, and more. This is a unique


opportunity to jumpstart professional development, networking and
resume building. If
 interested, please contact opscenter@purdue.edu.

Congratulations to our new president and vice-president!

Mallika
Ayyangar is the new president of the Aviation Graduate Council. Lukas
Rudari will act
 as vice-president. Jacqueline Cooney will continue to
serve as Secretary and Deborah Bae

 will also continue her duties as
Treasurer


We would like to thank Julius Keller, former president, and Adam Landers, former vice-
president, for their work.


Other leadership positions are still available and will be filled at a callout in January.

Contact us

mailto:opscenter@purdue.edu
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